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Higher Education in Russia Yaroslav
Kuzminov 2022-09-13 Higher Education
in Russia is a must-read for scholars
of higher education and Russian
history alike.
Russia in Flames Laura Engelstein
2017-09-26 A century ago, the threehundred-year-old Romanov dynasty was
toppled, replaced first by an interim
government and then by the world's
first self-proclaimed socialist
society. This was no narrative of ten
earth-shaking days but one of months
and years of compounding strife, a
struggle forpower by competing
ideologies and regions and classes
and political parties and
ethnicities, all rushing to fill the
vacuum left by the collapse of the
tsarist regime, brought down by the
First World War, that massive
exercise in state-driven violence. At
the center of it all is the unlikely
triumphof Lenin's Bolsheviks, first
in their ruthless seizure of power
and then, by institutionalizing
violence and terror, their eventual
victory over equally brutal but less
effective opponents. For seven years,
through war, revolutionary upheaval,
and civil strife, one Russia replaced
another; oldinstitutions and ways of
life were wiped away or adapted to
kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

new purposes. Laura Engelstein's
monumental new history of the Russian
Revolution brings to life the events
that sparked and then fueled the
revolution as it spread out across
the vestiges of an entire empire from St. Petersburg and Moscow across
the Steppes, the Caucuses, and
Siberia, to the Pacific Rim.Russia in
Flames is a vivid account of a state
in crisis so profound and
transformative that it not only shook
the world but irrevocably altered it.
Social Anthropology and Language
Edwin Ardener 2013-10-08 Providing a
critical framework for the
consideration of the relationship
between modern social anthropology
and linguistics, this volume covers
topics such as classification,
symbolism, and structuralism. The
relevance of the works of Saussure,
Lévi-Strauss and Chomsky is
considered. There are two casestudies: the first outlines a 'social
history' of the succession of pidgins
that are documented on the West
African coast, ending with Pidgin
English. The second analyzes the
status of three language varieties
used in a 'trilingual' community in
the Carnian Alps. Originally
published in 1971.
Leon Trotsky and World War One I.
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Thatcher 2000-05-16 World War I was
one of the most important events of
the twentieth century. It was also a
crucial period in Leon Trotsky's
political biography. This work is the
first comprehensive examination of
Trotsky's writings of 1914-1917 and
the context in which they were
produced. Its findings challenge
Trotsky's autobiography and the
standard account by Isaac Deutscher.
Trotsky's war-time journalism is
shown to be of continuing relevance
to contemporary issues ranging from
European unity to ethnic cleansing in
the Balkans.
UNCTAD Handbook of Statistics 2019
United Nations Conference on Trade
and Development (UNCTAD) 2019-12-10
This publication was first launched
in 1967. Over the past 50 years, the
handbook has evolved to incorporate
new statistics and ensure that
readers have access to the best
possible information available. This
edition continues in this tradition
and introduces 'nowcasted' estimates
for total merchandised trade, total
services trade and GDP on a worldwide
basis.
The Cambridge history of the First
World War Winter [Hrsg.] 2014
Internationalization Jane Knight
1994-01-01
Stalinism Alter L. Litvin 2005 This
volume, the fruit of co operation
between a British and Russian
historian, seeks to review
comparatively the progress made in
recent years, largely thanks to the
opening of the Russian archives, in
enlarging our understanding of Stalin
and
Fantasies Edward Adams 2019-12-26
Discover 9 very exciting true erotic
stories.These are true stories that
we got from different people for you.
Higher Education Re-formed Peter
Scott 2005-08-18 Specially
commissioned contributions edited by
some of the most respected academics
kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

currently working in the field of
higher education, drawing the
situation as it is now and looking
forward to the developments of the
coming years. It asks questions such
as will 'Dearing' prove to be little
more than a stop-gap? What will be
the balance of power between
education institutions, the state and
the private sector? What are the
realities behind 'lifelong learning',
and what form will it take if it
steps out of the realms of theory?
Putin's Wars Marcel H. Van Herpen
2015-07-01 This fully updated book
offers the first systematic analysis
of Putin’s three wars, placing the
Second Chechen War, the war with
Georgia of 2008, and the war with
Ukraine of 2014–2015 in their broader
historical context. Drawing on
extensive original Russian sources,
Marcel H. Van Herpen analyzes in
detail how Putin’s wars were prepared
and conducted, and why they led to
allegations of war crimes and
genocide. He shows how the conflicts
functioned to consolidate and
legitimate Putin’s regime and
explores how they were connected to a
fourth, hidden, “internal war” waged
by the Kremlin against the
opposition. The author convincingly
argues that the Kremlin—relying on
the secret services, the Orthodox
Church, the Kremlin youth “Nashi,”
and the rehabilitated Cossacks—is
preparing for an imperial revival,
most recently in the form of a
“Eurasian Union.” An essential book
for understanding the dynamics of
Putin’s regime, this study digs deep
into the Kremlin’s secret long-term
strategies. Readable and clearly
argued, it makes a compelling case
that Putin’s regime emulates an
established Russian paradigm in which
empire building and despotic rule are
mutually reinforcing. As the first
comprehensive exploration of the
historical antecedents and political
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continuity of the Kremlin’s
contemporary policies, Van Herpen’s
work will make a valuable
contribution to the literature on
post-Soviet Russia, and his arguments
will stimulate a fascinating and
vigorous debate.
Atlantic American Societies Alan L.
Karras 1992 Within the chronological
framework of implantation, maturity
and transition, this book provides
the history of European expansion in
the Americas from the age of Columbus
through the abolition of
slavery.Within a chronological
framework of implantation, maturity
and transition, this volume traces
the history of European expansion in
the Americas. Treating the Atlantic
world as a unit, it emphasizes the
links between Africa, Europe and the
Americas, outlining the processes of
transatlantic intercultural
integration that began after
Columbus' voyages. Atlantic American
Societies collects some of the best
recent scholarship and combines a
variety of approaches from
epidemiological to labour history and
ethno history to explore the
interdependence and interaction of
West European, West African and
Amerindian peoples and culture.
The Great War in History Jay Winter
2020-12-03 The first comprehensive
survey of interpretations of the
Great War from 1914 to 2020.
The Development of Capitalism in
Russia Vladimir Ilich Lenin 2004
CONTENTS The Development of
Capitalism in Russia The Theoretical
Mistakes of the Narodnik Economists
The Differentiation of the Peasantry
The Landowners' Transition from
Corvie to Capitalist Economy The
Growth of Commercial Agriculture The
First Stages of Capitalism in
Industry Capitalist Manufacture and
Capitalist Domestic Industry The
Development of Large-Scale Machine
Industry The Formation of the Home
kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

Market
World Development Report 2020 World
Bank 2019-11-19 Global value chains
(GVCs) powered the surge of
international trade after 1990 and
now account for almost half of all
trade. This shift enabled an
unprecedented economic convergence:
poor countries grew rapidly and began
to catch up with richer countries.
Since the 2008 global financial
crisis, however, the growth of trade
has been sluggish and the expansion
of GVCs has stalled. Meanwhile,
serious threats have emerged to the
model of trade-led growth. New
technologies could draw production
closer to the consumer and reduce the
demand for labor. And trade conflicts
among large countries could lead to a
retrenchment or a segmentation of
GVCs. World Development Report 2020:
Trading for Development in the Age of
Global Value Chains examines whether
there is still a path to development
through GVCs and trade. It concludes
that technological change is, at this
stage, more a boon than a curse. GVCs
can continue to boost growth, create
better jobs, and reduce poverty
provided that developing countries
implement deeper reforms to promote
GVC participation; industrial
countries pursue open, predictable
policies; and all countries revive
multilateral cooperation.
Gärtner Aus Leidenschaft Garten
Notizbuch 2019-12-23 Schönes Geschenk
für Gartenfreunde, Hobby-Gärtner und
Berufsgärtner! Produktinformationen:
sehr gute Papierqualit: 90g/m2 edle
Farbgestaltung der Seiten in Creme 6
x 9 Zoll, 120 Seiten, Kalender für
2020 Beschreibung: Dieser
Gartenplaner ist der perfekte
Organizer für das nächste Gartenjahr!
Auf 120 frei zu gestaltenden Seiten
kannst du deine Bepflanzung, die
Aussaat oder den Einkauf der
Saisonpflanzen genau planen. Mit dem
liebevoll gestalteten Garten-Cover
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sorgst du für ein Lächeln bei jedem
Naturliebhaber! Du suchst ein
Geschenk für einen Freund, deinen
Bruder, Papa, Opa, deine Mama, Oma,
Schwester oder Freundin, die es liebt
im Garten zu sein? Dieses Notizbuch
ist die perfekte Geschenkidee zum
Geburtstag oder Weihnachten für
Gärtner! Die handliche Größe, das
angenehme Softcover und das geringe
Gewicht macht den Planer zu einem
optimalen Begleiter, der immer
griffbereit in deiner Tasche auf die
nächste Gartenplanung wartet!
Individuelles Geschenk für
Gartenliebhaber MIT NUR EINEM KLICK
IM WARENKORB
The Decline of Bismarck's European
Order George Frost Kennan 2020-09-01
In an attempt to discover some of the
underlying origins of World War I,
the eminent diplomat and writer
George Kennan focuses on a small
sector of offstage events to show how
they affected the drama at large long
before the war even began. In the
introduction to his book George
Kennan tells us, "I came to see World
War I . . . as the great seminal
catastrophe of this century--the
event which . . . lay at the heart of
the failure and decline of this
Western civilization." But, he asks,
who could help being struck by the
contrast between this apocalyptic
result and the "delirious euphoria"
of the crowds on the streets of
Europe at the outbreak of war in
1914! "Were we not," he suggests, "in
the face of some monstrous
miscalculation--some pervasive
failure to read correctly the outward
indicators of one's own situation?"
It is from this perspective that Mr.
Kennan launches a "micro-history" of
the Franco-Russian relationship as
far back as the 1870s in an effort to
determine the motives that led people
"to wander so blindly" into the
horrors of the First World War.
Nazism and German Society, 1933-1945
kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

David Crew 2013-05-13 The image of
the Third Reich as a monolithic state
presiding over the brainwashed,
fanatical masses, retains a tenacious
grip on the general public's
imagination. However, a growing body
of research on the social history of
the Nazi years has revealed the
variety and complexity of the
relationships between the Nazi regime
and the German people. This volume
makes this new research accessible to
undergraduate and graduate students
alike.
Soviet Women on the Frontline in the
Second World War R. Markwick
2012-06-26 This is the first
comprehensive study in English of
Soviet women who fought against the
genocidal, misogynist, Nazi enemy on
the Eastern Front during the Second
World War. Drawing on a vast array of
original archival, memoir, and
published sources, this book captures
the everyday experiences of Soviet
women fighting, living and dying on
the front.
Russia's Stillborn Democracy? Graeme
J. Gill 2000-03-23 The decade and a
half since Gorbachev came to power
has been a tumultuous time for
Russia. It has seen the expectations
raised by perestroika dashed, the
collapse of the Soviet superpower,
and the emergence of a new Russian
state claiming to base itself on
democratic, market principles. It has
seen a political system shattered by
a president turning tanks against the
parliament, and then that president
configuring the new political
structure to give himself
overwhelming power. Theseupheavals
took place against a backdrop of
social dislocations as the Russian
people were ravaged by the effects of
economic shock therapy.This book
explains how these momentous changes
came about, and in particular why
political elites were able to fashion
the new political system largely
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independent of the wishes of the
populace at large. It was this
relationship between powerful elites
and weak civil society forces which
has led to Russian democracy under
Yeltsin being still born.
Gender and American History Since
1890 Barbara Melosh 2012-08-06 These
essays chart major contributions to
recent historiography. Carefully
selected for their accessibility and
accompanied by headnotes and study
questions, the essays offer a clear
and engaging introduction for the
non-specialist. The introduction
describes the emergence of gender as
a subject of historical investigation
and in ten essays, historians explore
the meanings and significance of
gender in American history since
1890. The volume shows how the
interpretation of gender expands and
revises our understanding of
significant issues in twentiethcentury history, such as work, labour
protest, sexuality, consumption and
social welfare. It offers new
perspectives on visual
representations and explores the
politics of historical subjects and
the politics of our own historical
revisions.
Advances in Biographical Methods
Maggie O’Neill 2014-12-05 Rooted in a
long and diverse genealogy,
biographical approaches have
developed from a focus upon a single
story, a ‘life story’ and personal
documents (e.g. diaries), to
encompass (more routinely)
autobiographical secondary and
archival research and analysis - as
well as multi-media, arts based
creative multi-sensory methods.
Biographical Research and practices
as part of human understanding helps
people to make sense of what has been
and what is happening in their lives,
cultures, communities and societies.
Advances in Biographical Methods:
Creative Applications takes up these
kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

themes: theorising, doing and
applying current advances in
biographical methods. It demonstrates
the momentum with which they areas
are developing as a field of
scholarship, especially in relation
to creative innovations and
applications, such as in new forms of
interview and other practices, and
debates on its interlinking with art,
performance and digital methods.
Journal of Soviet and Post-Soviet
Politics and Society Julie
Makarychev, Andrey Umland, Andreas
Fedor 2020-10-20 Special Sections:
Russian Foreign Policy Towards the
“Near Abroad” and Russia's
Annexiation of Crimea II This special
section deals with Russia’s postMaidan foreign policy towards the socalled “near abroad,” or the former
Soviet states. This is an important
and timely topic, as Russia’s policy
perspectives have changed
dramatically since 2013/2014, as have
those of its neighbors. The Kremlin
today is paradoxically following an
aggressive “realist” agenda that
seeks to clearly delineate its sphere
of influence in Europe and Eurasia
while simultaneously attempting to
promote “soft-power” and a
historical-civilizational
justification for its recent actions
in Ukraine (and elsewhere). The
result is an often perplexing amalgam
of policy positions that are
difficult to disentangle. The
contributors to this special issue
are all regional specialists based
either in Europe or the United
States.
Historical Memory Versus Communist
Identity Meelis Saueauk 2014 This
collection consists of articles on
the subjects addressed by the
research conference The Shaping of
Identity and Personality under
Communist Rule: History in the
Service of Totalitarian Regimes in
Eastern Europe, held in Tallinn,
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Estonia, on 9-10 June 2011 and
arranged by the Estonian Institute of
Historical Memory Foundation and the
Unitas Foundation. The organisers of
the conference intended to describe,
analyse and explain the state
policies and activities used in
Eastern Europe for shaping the
Communist identity and personality by
means of manipulating the historical
consciousness, and the efficiency of
those policies and activities,
proceeding from the official
historical approaches of the former
Eastern bloc. Ideologically mutated
history was the important component
of the official, Communist identity.
The artificial official history and
the new historical identity it forced
upon the population aspired to
establish the sole possible truth by
means of half-truths. Probably the
most important thread that comes
through every article in this
collection is the conflict between
the official, communist identity and
the nation's historical memory, and
its consequences.
Empires at War Robert Gerwarth
2014-07-03 Empires at War, 1911-1923
offers a new perspective on the
history of the Great War. It expands
the story of the war both in time and
space to include the violent
conflicts that preceded and followed
the First World War, from the 1911
Italian invasion of Libya to the
massive violence that followed the
collapse of the Ottoman, Russian, and
Austrian empires until 1923. It also
presents the war as a global war of
empires rather than a a European war
between nation-states. This volume
tells the story of the millions of
imperial subjects called upon to
defend their imperial governments'
interest, the theatres of war that
lay far beyond Europe, and the
wartime roles and experiences of
innumerable peoples from outside the
European continent. Empires at War
kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

covers the broad, global
mobilizations that saw African
solders and Chinese labourers in the
trenches of the Western Front, Indian
troops in Jerusalem, and the Japanese
military occupying Chinese territory.
Finally, the volume shows how the war
set the stage for the collapse not
only of specific empires, but of the
imperial world order writ large.
Rewriting History in Soviet Russia R.
Markwick 2001-02-01 This book
explores the political significance
of the development of historical
revisionism in the USSR under
Khrushchev in the wake of the
Twentieth Congress of the CPSU and
its demise with the onset of the
'period of stagnation' under
Brezhnev. On the basis of intensive
interviews and original manuscript
material, the book demonstrates that
the vigorous rejuvenation of
historiography undertaken by Soviet
historians in the 1960s conceptually
cleared the way for and fomented the
dramatic upheaval in Soviet
historical writing occasioned by the
advent of perestroika.
The Stalin Cult Jan Plamper
2012-01-17 Between the late 1920s and
the early 1950s, one of the most
persuasive personality cults of all
times saturated Soviet public space
with images of Stalin. A torrent of
portraits, posters, statues, films,
plays, songs, and poems galvanized
the Soviet population and inspired
leftist activists around the world.
In the first book to examine the
cultural products and production
methods of the Stalin cult, Jan
Plamper reconstructs a hidden history
linking artists, party patrons, state
functionaries, and ultimately Stalin
himself in the alchemical project
that transformed a pock-marked
Georgian into the embodiment of
global communism. Departing from
interpretations of the Stalin cult as
an outgrowth of Russian mysticism or
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Stalin's psychopathology, Plamper
establishes the cult's context within
a broader international history of
modern personality cults constructed
around Napoleon III, Mussolini,
Hitler, and Mao. Drawing upon
evidence from previously inaccessible
Russian archives, Plamper's lavishly
illustrated and accessibly written
study will appeal to anyone
interested in twentieth-century
history, visual studies, the politics
of representation, dictator
biography, socialist realism, and
real socialism.
Historical Dictionary of Russian and
Soviet Cinema Peter Rollberg
2016-07-20 Russian and Soviet cinema
occupies a unique place in the
history of world cinema. Legendary
filmmakers such as Sergei Eisenstein,
Vsevolod Pudovkin, Dziga Vertov,
Andrei Tarkovsky, and Sergei
Paradjanov have created oeuvres that
are being screened and studied all
over the world. The Soviet film
industry was different from others
because its main criterion of success
was not profit, but the ideological
and aesthetic effect on the viewer.
Another important feature is Soviet
cinema’s multinational (Eurasian)
character: while Russian cinema was
the largest, other national cinemas
such as Georgian, Kazakh, and
Ukrainian played a decisive role for
Soviet cinema as a whole. The
Historical Dictionary of Russian and
Soviet Cinema provides a rich
tapestry of factual information,
together with detailed critical
assessments of individual artistic
accomplishments. This second edition
of Historical Dictionary of Russian
and Soviet Cinema contains a
chronology, an introduction, and a
bibliography. The dictionary section
has over 600 cross-referenced entries
on directors, performers,
cinematographers, composers,
designers, producers, and studios.
kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

This book is an excellent access
point for students, researchers, and
anyone wanting to know more about
Russian and Soviet Cinema.
Political Culture and National
Identity in Russian Ukrainian
Relations Mikhail A. Molchanov 2002
In this provocative study, Mikhail A.
Molchanov analyzes the political and
cultural factors that underlie modern
national identities in Russia and
Ukraine and systematically compares
the political cultures of these two
historically similar, yet profoundly
different nations. He views national
identities as constructed, multiple,
and sometimes competing images of the
national self. He sees political
culture as a key determinant of
national identity and emphasizes the
critical role it plays as a vehicle
of change and development. Like
culture, national identity is a
constructed phenomenon, a means to
organize and structure cultural
resources to fit current political
and social needs. The author argues
that domestic and international
factors shape national identities,
which are not an inherent
characteristic of a people, but arise
in interaction with the national
"other." The "self-other"
relationship is therefore a key
element of national identity,
particularly in newly independent
states, of which Ukraine is a prime
example. In culturally similar duos,
like Russia and Ukrain, historical
and cultural proximity complicate
dialogue, yet allow mutually
acceptable accommodations. Following
the breakup of the Soviet Union,
national identities had to be
reconstructed or re-created. The
relationship between Russians, the
core political people in the
U.S.S.R., and Ukrainians, the
perennial junior brothers, changed
following the disintegration of the
Soviet state. Molchanov questions the
7/10

Downloaded from kazan.ino-shkola.ru on
June 30, 2022 by guest

extent to which Russians have been
able to construct an identity apart
from that of the Soviet Union,
arguing that the system
denationalized them in an attempt to
create the ideal A Soviet Man. He
sees Ukraine as both dependent on
Russia and struggling to forge a new
national identity in conscious
opposition to Russian influence.
Molchanov doubts the viability of a
Ukrainian nationalist project,
because he believes that a majority
of the Ukrainian population gravitate
toward Russia culturally and
linguistically. Molchanov sees
Ukraine neither as Russia's victim,
nor as its opposite. Unlike those who
fear a resurgent Russia and who argue
that it should be contained by local
nationalisms in the "near abroad."
Molchanov believes this strategy can
lead only to estrangement between
Russia and its neighbors. In
addition, Russia=s recent opening and
demonstrated support of the U.S. is
too valuable to the world to be
sacrificed to a new variant of the
containment strategy.
Writings of Leon Trotsky (1930) Leon
Trotsky 1975 Volume two of fourteen
volumes covering the period of
Trotsky's exile from the Soviet Union
in 1929 until his assassination at
Stalin's orders in 1940.
Russian Nationalism Marlene Laruelle
2018-10-10 This book, by one of the
foremost authorities on the subject,
explores the complex nature of
Russian nationalism. It examines
nationalism as a multilayered and
multifaceted repertoire displayed by
a myriad of actors. It considers
nationalism as various concepts and
ideas emphasizing Russia's
distinctive national character, based
on the country's geography, history,
Orthodoxy, and Soviet technological
advances. It analyzes the ideologies
of Russia's ultra-nationalist and
far-right groups, explores the use of
kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

nationalism in the conflict with
Ukraine and the annexation of Crimea,
and discusses how Putin's political
opponents, including Alexei Navalny,
make use of nationalism. Overall the
book provides a rich analysis of a
key force which is profoundly
affecting political and societal
developments both inside Russia and
beyond.
About Russia, Its Revolutions, Its
Development and Its Present Michal
Reiman 2016-07-29 "The author
analyzes modern Russian history from
a new perspective. Due to the
ideological heritage of the XIX and
XX century, the social settings of
the sociopolitical history of the
USSR (1917-1945) have not been fully
identified. Detailed examination of
ideological and political concepts
shows that the revolution of 1917
became not a middle class,
proletarian movement, but rather a
plebeian one. The misjudgment by the
new power enabled growth but caused
tremendous losses of human lives and
material damages. Socialization of
economy and strict centralization led
to a new social structure and
established terror as an instrument
for social reorganization. WWII
revealed the necessity of a
correction of these developments, but
the events of the Cold War
circumvented any further
considerations"--Provided by
publisher.
Energy Systems in the Era of Energy
Vectors Fabio Orecchini 2011-10-17
What lies beyond the era of fossil
fuels? While most answers focus on
different primary energy resources,
Energy Systems in the Era of Energy
Vectors provides a completely new
approach. Instead of providing a
traditional consumption analysis of
classical primary energy resources
such as oil, coal, nuclear power and
gas, Energy Systems in the Era of
Energy Vectors describes and assesses
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energy technologies, markets and
future strategies, focusing on their
capacity to produce, exchange, and
use energy vectors. Special attention
is given to the renewable energy
resources available in different
areas of the world and made
exploitable by the integration of
energy vectors in the global energy
system. Clear definitions of energy
vectors and energy systems are used
as the basis for a complete
explanation and assessment of up-todate, available technologies for
energy resources, transport and
storage systems, conversion and use.
The energy vectors scheme allows the
potential realization of a worldwide
sustainable energy system to fulfill
global development expectations by
minimizing both the impact on the
environment, and the international
political frictions for access to
limited and concentrated resources.
Energy Systems in the Era of Energy
Vectors is an informative read for
researchers and advanced students in
industrial, energy and environmental
engineering. It also contains
valuable information for managers and
technicians working in the energy
sector.
Sites of Memory, Sites of Mourning
Jay Winter 1996-07-13 Jay Winter's
powerful and substantial new study of
the "collective remembrance" of the
Great War offers a major reassessment
of one of the critical episodes in
the cultural history of the twentieth
century. Using a wide variety of
literary, artistic and architectural
evidence, Dr. Winter looks anew at
the ways, many of them highly
traditional, in which communities
endeavored to find collective solace
after the carnage of the First World
War. The result is a profound and
moving book, of seminal importance
for the attempt to understand the
course of European history during the
first half of the twentieth century.
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Emotion, Reason, and Action in Kant
Maria Borges 2019-04-18 This book is
open access and available on
www.bloomsburycollections.com. It is
funded by Knowledge Unlatched. Though
Kant never used the word 'emotion' in
his writings, it is of vital
significance to understanding his
philosophy. This book offers a
captivating argument for reading Kant
considering the importance of
emotion, taking into account its many
manifestations in his work including
affect and passion. Emotion, Reason,
and Action in Kant explores how, in
Kant's world view, our actions are
informed, contextualized and
dependent on the tension between
emotion and reason. On the one hand,
there are positive moral emotions
that can and should be cultivated. On
the other hand, affects and passions
are considered illnesses of the mind,
in that they lead to the weakness of
the will, in the case of affects, and
evil, in the case of passions. Seeing
the role of these emotions enriches
our understanding of Kant's moral
theory. Exploring the full range of
negative and positive emotions in
Kant's work, including anger,
compassion and sympathy, as well as
moral feeling, Borges shows how
Kant's theory of emotion includes
both physiological and cognitive
aspects. This is an important new
contribution to Kant Studies,
suitable for students of Kant,
ethics, and moral psychology.
Glory O'Brien's History of the Future
A.S. King 2014-10-14 In this
masterpiece about freedom, feminism,
and destiny, Printz Honor author A.S.
King tells the epic story of a girl
coping with devastating loss at long
last--a girl who has no idea that the
future needs her, and that the
present needs her even more.
Graduating from high school is a time
of limitless possibilities--but not
for Glory, who has no plan for what's
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next. Her mother committed suicide
when Glory was only four years old,
and she's never stopped wondering if
she will eventually go the same
way...until a transformative night
when she begins to experience an
astonishing new power to see a
person's infinite past and future.
From ancient ancestors to many
generations forward, Glory is
bombarded with visions--and what she
sees ahead of her is terrifying: A
tyrannical new leader raises an army.
Women's rights disappear. A violent
second civil war breaks out. And
young girls vanish daily, sold off or
interned in camps. Glory makes it her
mission to record everything she
sees, hoping her notes will somehow
make a difference. She may not see a
future for herself, but she'll do
anything to make sure this one
doesn't come to pass.
Mass Culture in Soviet Russia James
Von Geldern 1995 Russian texts of the
songs are included in the book.
Writing the Great War Christoph
Cornelissen 2020-11-01 From the
Treaty of Versailles to the 2018
centenary and beyond, the history of
the First World War has been
continually written and rewritten,
studied and contested, producing a
rich historiography shaped by the
social and cultural circumstances of
its creation. Writing the Great War
provides a groundbreaking survey of
this vast body of work, assembling
contributions on a variety of
national and regional
historiographies from some of the

kursy-g-metro-prospect-pobedy

most prominent scholars in the field.
By analyzing perceptions of the war
in contexts ranging from Nazi Germany
to India’s struggle for independence,
this is an illuminating collective
study of the complex interplay of
memory and history.
The Leader Cult in Communist
Dictatorships B. Apor 2004-10-09 The
first book to analyze the distinct
leader cults that flourished in the
era of 'High Stalinism' as an
integral part of the system of
dictatorial rule in the Soviet Union
and Eastern Europe. Fifteen studies
explore the way in which these cults
were established, their function and
operation, their dissemination and
reception, the place of the cults in
art and literature, the exportation
of the Stalin cult and its
implantment in the communist states
of Eastern Europe, and the impact
which de-Stalinisation had on these
cults.
Russian Modernity D. Hoffmann
2000-07-05 Russian Modernity places
Imperial and Soviet Russia in a
European context. Russia shared in a
larger European modernity marked by
increased overlap and sometimes
merger of realms that had previously
been treated as discrete entities:
the social and the political, state
and society, government and economy,
and private and public. These were
attributes of Soviet dictatorship,
but their origins can be located in a
larger European context and in the
emergence of modern forms of
government in Imperial Russia.
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